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This law (absolutely) does not address the issue and was written by individuals who
1) do not own firearms, 2) have never owned forearms and 3) does not know the
ramifications for such a bill. Simply stated: Trigger or chamber locks may be "cut
off" in less than 10-seconds with a cutting tool. Why is the Oregon Legislature
PUNISHING 99-percent of firearms owners with a bill that will NEVER work!

not use the California approach and make it a crime if a child, excluded person, or
onbe incapable of using a firearm
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